TOWN OF LOVELL
Selectmen Meeting Minutes
Novemberl, 2016

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Diane Caracciolo
,Richard Rice.

1. Accepted October 25, 2016 minutes.

2. Richard came in to thank us for adding his name to the Veteran’s Memorial.

3. Diane came in to discuss Cushman Pond Milfoil Eradication plan’s through LIPPC, resident divers
are being uncooperative and feel they do not intend on becoming compliant with BLS. We
suggested LIPPC contact Lynn Gilly to advise the Cushman Pond Resident Divers on
requirements before we can provide town funding. We agreed (3-0-0) that we would help with
equipment funding to make them compliant. They have done a great job and we will continue to
assist all endeavors to protect the whole watershed.

4. Discussed water issues at The Town Office, Larry will investigate.

5. Tommie reported on LVFD, all is well and equipment testing has been completed for the winter
season.

6. Larry reported on Public Works, presented us with his 2016 Road Study.

7. Reviewed Maine Emergency Management Agency Re: Private well owners, farm operators, and
small non-profit organizations may call for direction on dealing with present drought conditions.

8. Reviewed Federal Emergency Management Agency, letter of Map Amendment Determination
Document (removal) of unit 32 Severance Lodge Club.

9. Inspected the vote counting machine, Larry will move and install it at the Town Meeting Hall.

10. Discussed heating possibility’s at The Town Meeting Hall, Tommie will inspect and advise
compliance with the woodstoves presently used.

11. Adjourned 9:00



